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Engineering has reviewed the submittal for Schwartz Center Renovations and Additions from
08/01/2017 and has the following comments:
 

·         Please adjust project boundary callouts to clarify project boundary location.
·         A revised submittal does not need to be sent to Engineering. Engineering will check for the

callout revision at final signing. Engineering review is complete.

 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
-Trent
 
 

Trent Butler
Staff Engineer
City of Wilmington, Engineering Division
P. O. Box 1810 | 212 Operations Center Dr.
Wilmington, NC  28402-1810
910.341.0094 | Fax 910.341.5881
trent.butler@wilmingtonnc.gov
www.wilmingtonnc.gov
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